
NATIONAL CAREERS WEEK 

WEEK COMMENCING 4TH MARCH 2024 

 
National Careers Week (NCW) is a one-week celebration of 

careers guidance and free resources in education across the UK.  
NCW’s aim is to provide a focus for careers guidance activity at an 
important stage in the academic calendar to help support young 

people develop awareness and excitement about their future 
pathways. 

 
To celebrate National Careers Week we are inviting you to visit the National 

Careers Week website that offers Free Careers Resources, Booklets and Guides, 

Videos, a virtual Careers Fair and Activities that can help students find more 

information about the different careers available. 

 

Students will have the opportunity of looking at this website in School with 

teachers and we welcome anyone that is interested in finding more about the 

different career opportunities to make an appointment with Mrs Davies the 

Careers Advisor rdavies@aylestone.hereford.sch.uk 
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